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Dear Parents and Family of Year 6 Students, 

The students of 2014 would like to formally invite you to their Graduation 

Ceremony. The event is to celebrate the completion of the students’ years 

at primary school and the bright future they can look forward to in 2015 

and beyond.  

To celebrate the end of primary school, the students would like to be with their friends and 

enjoy a dance before parents arrive for the ceremony. It’s an opportunity for the students and 

teachers to celebrate the years they have had together. The student dance will be catered for 

with finger food and drinks, followed by formalities such as speeches and certificate 

presentations. Each student has been provided with their own invitation to this special event.  

Please complete the return slip attached to the student invitation to confirm your child will be 

attending the graduation ceremony on the evening of Tuesday 16
th
 of December at 6pm. 

As the graduation ceremony will commence at 7.00pm in our school gymnasium where the 

students will be seated and ready to commence the formalities, it is important to ensure that 

we have enough seating for families to be comfortable. To ensure this will occur, an online 

booking system has been set up where families are required to order entry tickets. The tickets 

are free of charge, and only need to be ordered and printed for the family of our Year 6 

students and presented on entry. Through this booking website, a maximum of 4 tickets 

can be ordered per family. Adult tickets are available, and child tickets strictly between the 

ages of 13 – 17 years may also be ordered. Bookings will close on Friday 12
th
 of December. 

If you do not have access to the internet or require assistance using the booking system, 

please contact Miss.Filippin in Room 17 after school where a computer and printer will be 

available to organise your tickets. To book online now, please go to the following link! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thank you for your support on this matter and we look forward to seeing you on this special 

night. 

From the Year 6 Students and Teachers. 
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http://www.trybooking.com/69407 


